
 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2002 
 
 
 
 
 
VIA FAX, E-MAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 Re: PSE 2001 GRC 
  Docket Nos.  UE-011570 & UG-011571 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 

Public Counsel files this letter in response to the Notice of Opportunity To Comment 
dated April 23. 
 

Public Counsel concurs with the comments of Commission Staff filed in this matter.  
Subject to the conditions recommended by Staff, Public Counsel does not oppose approval of the 
Stipulation of Settlement for King County. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Simon J. ffitch 
 Assistant Attorney General 
 Public Counsel Section  
 206-389-2055 
 
SJf:cjw 
 
CC:  Service List (First Class Mail) 
         Electronic Service List (E-mail) 


